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Evaluation & Presentation Process Update 


Grand Valley State University (GVSU) has issued the following update regarding the evaluation and presentation process from our request for proposal:  Voice, Call Center and Video Conferencing Solution. Reference bid #221-02:

The evaluation process will continue through the month of October 16, 2020 with potential vendor presentations to follow after completion of this process. Please note: The University reserves the right to adjust the above schedule as needed.



Thank you for your participation, 
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Valerie Rhodes-Sorrelle, C.P.M.
Vendor Relations Manager
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